

In attendance: Tabitha Coleman, Tracey Hager, Jessica Campbell, Jen Wood, Mike Leister, Diane Heffner, Stacey Miller, Wendy Miller, Mark Fluharty, Bob Spaid, Kurt Davidheiser, Ted Detwiler

Kurt called the meeting to order. The minutes from the last meeting were reviewed and approved.

Treasurers Report: Financials were reviewed and a Profit and Loss statement from July 1, 2014 through March 8, 2015 were provided. Looking into a State tax illumination form.

Bob provided an update on the financials from the Brian Bealer duals. Also, told us that the Brian Bealer Bear duals and PAC 10 will be at home next year. However the K-6 will not be able to be held on Sunday.

Diane Heffner reminded us that everything we have in storage needed to be removed before the end of the school year due to construction.

Tracey provided updated financials on the Good fortune fundraiser. Next year he is considering handing out the fundraiser on parent night and running January and February. He will also be assisting Janine Davidheiser and Bridget Wise with the Fun Days concession stand.

Stacey is in the process of updating sponsors and removing old templates and securing administrators on Facebook.

Wendy needs pictures from Senior Night.

Ted discussed running youth and BAWA socials and fundraising at different times next year to build stronger unity between the two levels.

Kurt said that the Club would be meeting and interviewing with potential Coaches for the Club over the course of the next couple of weeks. Julie Wilde is interested in becoming the travel coordinator to help with reserving hotels throughout the wrestling season next year.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.